
Term 4 - Week  7 

Next Tuesday morning at the annual St Brigid’s Awards 
Assembly, the school community will come together to 
acknowledge and celebrate the amazing spiritual, social, 
sporting and academic achievements of the 2019 school 
year.  In readiness for the Awards Assembly, we felt it   
important to share with you the Awards and criteria in which 
they will be decided.  
 

Prep to Year 6 Awards (1 child per year level)   
ENGLISH PROGRESS 
The English Progress Award is presented to a pupil 
who has worked tirelessly to improve all facets of his/
her English skills and who has experienced commend-
able growth in ability, knowledge and confidence. 
 

MATHEMATICS PROGRESS 
The Mathematics Progress Award is presented to a    
student who shows great diligence when working on 
mathematical tasks and who, due to this work ethic, 
has displayed considerable growth in their            
understanding of maths concepts. 
 

GENERAL STUDIES  
The General Studies Award is given to a child who 
has approached all subjects with enthusiasm, dili-
gence and a positive attitude and who has displayed 
an  extensive skills base and knowledge.  
 

MERCY AWARD  
The Mercy Award honours the role of the Sisters of 
Mercy in our school and is given to a student, who, 
like the nuns, has displayed many of the virtues that 
they have been encouraged to uphold and portray. 
These virtues include faithfulness, loyalty, respect, 
care and consideration, among others. 
 

THE SCHOOL SPIRIT AWARD  
The School Spirit Award recognises the contributions 
made to the school by a pupil. These contributions 
could be assisting at carnivals, helping to set up for 
special events, being willing to assist teachers when 
help is required, being a great example to other    
students and continually displaying pride in their 
school by wearing the uniform proudly and in a       
well-presented manner. 
 

CULTURAL AWARD 
The Cultural Award recognises the work of students 
who have contributed to the Arts. They may have 
willingly participated and excelled in school-based 
events including Dance Fever, Raw Art, Choir and 
across the Arts Curriculum.  

ENGLISH ACADEMIC (Yr3 to Yr 6) 
The English Academic Award is awarded to a student 
who has proven to be efficient and knowledgeable in 
all aspects of English. This includes understanding 
spelling conventions, applying punctuation and     
grammar concepts precisely, reading texts fluently 
and expressively, comprehending the written word 
and composing their own creative, interesting written 
pieces that closely follow a genre’s structure.  
 

MATHEMATICS ACADEMIC (Yr 3 to Yr 6) 
The Mathematics Academic Award is given to a     
student who has displayed exceptional                  
comprehension of mathematical concepts and who 
has applied this knowledge consistently and         
accurately. 
 

Year 6 Only Awards 
REPRESENTATIVE SPORTS PERSON OF THE 
YEAR 
This award is presented to the student/students who 
gain the highest School Sport representation.  The 
selection criteria constitutes representation in a 
Queensland School Sport or Metropolitan West 
School Sport team.  Should no children gain selection 
in a Queensland or Metropolitan West School Sporting 
team, consideration will be given to those children 
who gain selection (in this order) in an Ipswich,    
Western Ranges or Fassifern School Sport team.  
 

SPORT LEADERSHIP 
This award is voted upon by the children of Year 5 & 
Year 6, together with the St Brigid’s H&PE Teacher, 
Year 4, 5 & 6 Teachers and the Leadership Team.  
The Recipient of the Sport Leadership Award displays 
the following attributes:  
¶ Respectful of our school community and the  wider 

community 
¶ Co-operative and helpful during sporting activities 
¶ Encourage their peers, including the younger                 

students of our school community 
¶ Exceptional representatives of our school and      

display good sportsmanship 
¶ Accomplished sports people 
¶ Demonstrate a willingness to learn and grow as a 

sporting person  
¶ Demonstrate leadership qualities and excellent 

team spirit 
 

     Conté. Pg 2 
 

Wed 21 Nov Swim Carnival P-6 

Fri 23rd Nov Term 4 fees due 

  Sports Captains 

  Speeches after  

  assembly aprox 9am  

Tues 27 Nov Awards Presentation 

  Assembly 8.30am 

Fri 30 Nov Prayer Assembly  

  Catholic Schools 

  Swimming 

Tues 4 Dec Christmas Concert 

  from 5.30pm 

Wed 5 Dec Pool Breakup  

Thurs 6 Dec Yr 6 Graduation Mass 

  5.30pm  followed by 

  Dinner  

Fri 7 Dec Term 4 ends 

  Liturgy  
 

Vacation Care Open 

 

2019 

Wed 30 Jan Term 1 commences  

SCHOOL FEES  
Term 4 Payment  due  23.11.18  

 
 

School fees can be paid by cash, 
cheque, eftpos or eft 
 

St Brigid’s Primary School 
BSB: 064 786 

A/c no: 514 720 105 
 
 

Please remember to identify your        
payment with your name.  
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
TO REMEMBER 

20th November, 2018 



ASSEMBLY ITEMS FOR FRIDAY 23RD NOVEMBER 
Class Prayer – Prep 
For the assembly this Friday, Prep students are going to share to the school community about what they have been learning about Jesus life, friends 
and family. They will sing a song about the birth of Jesus.  
 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL CHRISTMAS APPEAL    
Thank you for the donations so far! Let’s help to make someone less well off than us, enjoy a better Christmas! Students can bring the items to the 
classroom. 
 

CHRISTMAS CAROLS NIGHT - TUESDAY 4TH DECEMBER 2018 
Details for the night 
Date:  Tuesday 4th December 
Place: Mercy Hall 
Time:  5:30pm picnic        
6:00pm Carols begin  

 

Extra information: Each class will be singing two Christmas Carols. After the students finish singing their carols, a special visit will be made by    
Santa. We are asking students to bring a gift (clearly labelled with boy/girl and age) to give to Santa and these presents will be given to        
deserving children during the Christmas period. 
 

All attending are encouraged to wear Christmas gear. 
 

Families are asked to come to the grassed area around Mercy hall for the picnic. Bring your chairs, rugs and food to eat.  
 

Reflection 
Growth in holiness is a journey in community,  

side by side with others. 
Pope Francis 

Louise Steed 

APRE 

UNIFORM SHOP NEWS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Uniform Shop Sale 50 % off all old Logo 
stock, Yellow Sports Shirts and Bottle Green 
Sports Shorts.  
 
Please note – not all sizes are available. Sale 
price is ONLY available during  uniform shop 
opening hours.  
 
Sale ongoing until all old stock is completely 
sold out. Monday – 830am to 900 am and 
Thursday – 230pm to 300pm.  

 
 

 
 

Barrett Banks 
Ben Lonton 

Jessica Schonknecht 
Angus Webb 
Scott Tomkins 

Claire Lambourn  
 

 
Best wishes for your  

special day this week ! 

THURSDAY  22ND NOV 
 

Orders in by Wednesday please. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Debbie    
Tuckshop Convener  
 
Don’t forget your banking !! 
 
 

SCHOOL BANKING 
Don’t forget school banking ever 
Thursday. Application forms and 
details are available at the  tuckshop. 
 

 From the Principalõs Deskécont  
ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT AWARD 
The recipient of the Academic Achievement Award is a child who    
displays exemplary application to all levels of the Australian Curriculum, 
while also attaining excellent academic achievement.  
 
PRINCIPAL’S MEDALLION 
The recipient of the Principal’s Medallion a commitment to the mission 
and vision of our school. They should continually display the following 
characteristics:  

¶ Outstanding behaviour in class and playground 

¶ Service to the school 

¶ Upholds the school motto “In Our God We Grow” 

¶ Lives the school rules/class covenant 

¶ Service and compassion towards others 

¶ Outstanding achievements for the school 

¶ Always ready to help out 

Is loyal, respectful, punctual, neat and tidy in appearance 
 
Looking forward to seeing you there to share in a morning of celebration 
and success! 
 
Duane  

http://wellsted135.files.wordpress.com/2012/10/enjoy.gif


ST BRIGID’S OUTSIDE SCHOOL HOURS CARE P: 5464 2891  M: 0418 38 6684   
Email: rosewoodoshc@bne. centacare.net.au 

Dear Parents and Families, 
 

The children seem to be really enjoying the Doctors Surgery/Hospital, lots of construction and marble painting. 

    
We are collecting jam jars and small cans to use over the vacation care period so if you have any spare ones, please consider donating them to 
us. 
OSHC will have a stall at the Lions Christmas Street Carnival on Friday 7th December 2018.   
 

BEFORE SCHOOL CARE: 
As of Term 1, 2019 we will be offering Before School Care from 6am. Enrolment booking forms are available from OSHC or the school office 
should you require care. 
 

VACATION CARE: 
 If you require care you can collect booking forms and a copy of the program from the school office or OSHC. Alternatively you can call us and 
we will be only too happy to email them out to you.  I also believe that a digital copy will be attached to the newsletter email. 
New Prep children are able to attend OSHC as of the 1st January 2019. 
 

Have a fantastic week.          Mrs Kinghorn and the OSHC team. 

 

PREP TRANSITION MORNINGS – ACCEPTING WAITING LISTS FOR 2019 
We would like to invite all prospective parents and children to attend the second Bouncing Brigid’s Prep Transition program this Friday 23rd     
November (Term Four, Week Seven).  The aim of the Bouncing Brigid’s program is to provide an insight into the routines which make up the daily 
‘Active & Inquiry Based’ learning process at St Brigid’s Catholic Primary School, Rosewood.   
The program has been designed for students entering Prep in 2019 to commence at 8:40am and to conclude by 11:30am on the following dates: 
 

¶ Friday 23rd November; 

¶ Wednesday 5th December; 
 

Children will spend the morning with 2019 Prep Teacher and the 2019 Prep Cohort and will participate in ‘Active & Inquiry Based’ learning       
activities that are part of the daily program in Prep.  Children will also engage in ‘Munch and Crunch’ (healthy morning tea snack time which will be 
provided) and will be invited to stay for the main lunch break from 10:30am – 11:10am.  Should they remain for the lunch and play time at 
10:30am, please ensure that lunch is packed.   
 

ST BRIGID’S SWIMMING CARNIVAL  
Don’t forget the St Brigid’s Swimming Carnival has been scheduled for tomorrow Wednesday 21st November.  With rain and storms predicted on 
Wednesday please monitor the School Facebook page for updates. 
 

DATE: Wednesday 21st November  |  TIME: 8.30am  |  VENUE: Rosewood Aquatic Centre 
YEAR LEVELS:  Prep – Year 6 

Prep – Year 2:  Return to School at approx.11:45am by bus 
Year 3 – 6:  Parents are welcome to take children home at the conclusion of the Carnival 

COST: Children free (cost absorbed by the school) 
TRANSPORT:  Children are encouraged to be dropped off to the pool.   
Teachers will be on duty at the Rosewood Aquatic Centre from 8am.   

(The St Mary’s College bus will transport children to pool who are dropped off at school) 
CATERING:  Students are encouraged to bring their own lunch for the day. 

The Pool Kiosk will also be open for lunch breaks. Price list attached.  
 

2019 HOUSE CAPTAIN & HOUSE CAPTAIN VICE SPEECHES – FRIDAY 23RD NOVEMBER  
Just a reminder, children nominating for 2019 House Captain and House Vice-Captain roles will be presenting speeches after the conclusion of 
assembly (approx. 9am) on Friday 23rd November in the Mercy Hall.  Parents and friends are more than welcome to attend.  
 

ST. BRIGID’S ACADEMIC AWARD ASSEMBLY, SCHOOL CHRISTMAS CONCERT, END OF POOL BREAKUP & END OF YEAR LITURGY    
Don’t forget the St. Brigid’s Award Assembly, Christmas Concert and End of Year Liturgy have been scheduled for the following dates.   
 

¶ Academic Awards Presentation:  Tuesday 27th November from 8:30am; 

¶ Christmas Concert:  Tuesday 4th December from 5:30pm; 

¶ End of Year Pool Breakup:  Wednesday 5th December; 

¶ End of Year Liturgy:  Friday 7th December from 11am 
 

Please be reminded the end of 2019 school year concludes at midday on Friday 7th December! 
 
 




